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CALENDAR 
 
 

Classes 
 

Financial Literacy  
 Accelerated  Classes  

Thursdays  
6 ð8 pm 

 

Homebuyer  
Education II 

Saturdays  
1:00 - 6:00 PM 

 

Call for details about 
the next classes 

 

Help us go green! 

Sign up to receive our newsletter 

via email by selecting ñNewsletter 

Signupò at our website:  

www.Wacocdc.org 

Honorarium 

James and Doris       
Harralson gave a        
donation in honor of  
Billy Davis 

Jon & Jean Spelman 
gave a donation in honor 
of Mr. & Mrs. Ray 

Deaver 

North Waco 

My name is Josh Caballero and Iôm so excited about the 

opportunity to be at Waco Community Development as a 

community organizer in North Waco. I first became fa-

miliar with Waco Community Development when my 

wife and I bought our home through them 8 years ago 

where we still live with our one year old daughter. Iôm 

originally from Floydada, Texas and graduated from 

Wayland Baptist University with a Bachelors in Religious Education before moving to 

Waco 11 years ago to attend Truett Seminary where I also met my wife. For the past 9 

years I have worked with area schools in the field of substance abuse prevention educa-

tion. During that time, I came to realize that there are so many factors that contribute to 

the health of schools and communities. From my experience, schools and communities 

thrive when community members are invested in their success. Itôs the notion that it takes 

a village and we all have something to contribute. The belief that weôre all better off when 

weôre all better off. It is the idea of community pride that there are good things happening 

here. As a resident of North Waco, I am especially excited to join in the good work being 

done in this community by residents, local churches, and neighborhood associations. Iôm 

grateful for this opportunity with Waco Community Development and look forward to 

building upon the strengths of this community in my work.  

East Waco  

My name is Cuevas Peacock.  I am so excited to join the Waco Com-

munity Development team as a community organizer in East Waco! I 

originally came to Waco to serve as an AmeriCorps VISTA with 

City Center Waco. It was while serving with CCW that I fell in love 

with Waco and its residents. I was raised in Port Arthur, Texas where 

through my work with my home churchôs feeding and clothing min-

istries discovered my passion for helping others.  It was a passion I 

sought to cultivate while attending The Texas Southern University 

and serving with various on-campus organizations and in the sur-

rounding community. After earning my degree in Public Affairs I returned back home to 

Port Arthur where I worked with the local school district and various nonprofit agencies. 

Through my role with each of the entities I am became actively involved in initiatives 

that engaged, educated, and advocated for the local community.   

The opportunity to support the East Waco community and uplift neighborhood associa-

tions, schools, churches, and businesses through engagement, grassroots leadership   

training and organizing is one I am enthusiastic about. It is a desire that falls directly in 

line with my passion for empowering communities through grassroots approaches. I look 

forward to the relationships that will be built and the progress that will be made in East 

Waco and across the entire city as I embark on my new role with Waco CDC as a      

community organizer. 

Cub Scouts at  

New Deliverance 
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Contact Us 
 

Mike Stone 
Executive Director 

mike@WacoCDC.org 
 

Darrell Abercrombie 
Housing Counselor 

darrell@WacoCDC.org 

 
Cuevas Peacock 

Community Organizer 
cuevas@WacoCDC.org 

 
Josh Caballero 

Community Organizer 
josh@WacoCDC.org 

 
M.L. Dickey  

Construction Manager 
ml@WacoCDC.org 

 
Elizabeth Nemec 

Book-keeper 
elizabeth@wacocdc.org 

 

New Homes 

 
Damien and Tanika with the keys to 

their new home 
Starting on a house on  
North 14th street 

Hard Working Teachers   
 

When we think about teachers , our mind imagi-

nes a classroom filled with desks, inspirational 

quotes and pictures, calendars and the ever pre-

sent clock reminding us how slow time is mov-

ing. For others of us, the word brings to mind 

our favorite or most influential person. What is 

a teacher? A teacher is someone who prepares 

to share the lesson with someone else. In fact, 

we are all teachers. We have all had preparation 

called experiences. Though our experiences differ, for each varied one, we have be-

come subject matter experts. We have taken those experiences (lessons) and used 

that knowledge to help someone else through life. Just as the teachers at Waco Com-

munity Development do. They have become experts in what is necessary to purchase 

a home, from rebuilding or creating credit, to learning how to budget and manage 

money, and how to make sound investments. They've learned what it takes to main-

tain the homes they help others acquire. Instead of being selfish with the knowledge 

they have, instead of charging some extravagant amount to teach us what they know, 

they give freely and abundantly to all those willing to learn and apply the lesson. 

That's the mark of a true teacher. They know how to give of themselves to ensure 

you not only hear the lesson but are able to apply it and rise to meet your dream. 

Take time today to not only thank a teacher but be a teacher. 

Nora Wood has volunteered her time and professionalism to the Staff and Students 

at Waco CDC for the last twelve years. She has taught our Money Matters or Budg-

eting Class that has helped our students better understand how to get their finances 

together by paying off debt and learning about assets versus liabilities. 

If you would like to volunteer your time about two to three hours every six weeks, 

helping students with Banking, Credit, Loans, Savings and Home Ownership, please 

contact us to help others apply the knowledge of rebuilding their lives. 

By Darrell Abercrombie 

Bonnets and  
Birdhouses 

April 30, 2017 


